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Longview Public Library 

1600 Louisiana Street 

Longview, WA 98632 

 

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/

programs/swfa/industrial/

misc_hasa.html 

 

Dept of Ecology, Headquarters 

Industrial Section 

300 Desmond Dr. SE 

Lacey, WA, 98502 

(360) 407-7393 

 

 

Special accommodations 

To request ADA accommodation for 

disabilities, or printed materials in a 

format for the visually impaired, call 

Ecology at (360) 407-7668 or visit 

http://www.ecy.wa.gov/

accessibility.html.  Persons with im-

paired hearing may call Washington 

Relay Service at 711.  Persons with 

speech disability may call TTY at 

877-833-6341. 

Draft documents are  

available at the following 

locations: 

Comment period: September 16 - October 17, 2016  

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) invites you to comment on the pro-

posed renewal of  the State Waste Discharge wastewater permit for 

Hasa’s Longview bleach repackaging plant.  

 

Changes to the permit 

Proposed major changes to the permit include: 

 Replacing the residual chlorine limit with a best management prac-

tice for removal of residual chlorine from the wastewater. 

 Increasing the allowed amount of wastewater sent to Nippon’s 

Longview mill  from 2,000 gallons to 3,000 gallons each day. 

More information on these changes is available in the permit’s Fact 

Sheet. 

You may request a public hearing to ask questions and submit verbal 

comments. To request a hearing, contact: 

 Angie Fritz, 

 Industrial Section 

 P.O. Box 47600 

 Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

 angela.fritz@ecy.wa.gov 

If we determine there is significant public interest during this comment 

period to hold a hearing, we will extend the comment period to allow at 

least 30 days notice, and publish the time, date and location of the hear-

ing.  

 

Hasa, Inc. Wastewater Permit 

Image courtesy of  rodeonexisphoto.com 
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Shingo Yamazaki 

Dept. of Ecology 

Industrial Section 

P.O. Box 47600 

Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

shingo.yamazaki@ecy.wa.gov 

Fax: (360) 407-6102 

Commenting 

Effective comments tell us if we correctly applied current laws, rules and 

regulations to this action. They: 

 Are specific. Tell us what your concern is and how you think the pro-

posed wastewater permit should change. 

 Are focused. Refer to the conditions and requirements in the permit. 

 Relate to the potential impacts to water quality or sediment from this 

action. Where possible, describe the state or federal rules and regula-

tions you think have not been applied correctly. 

When the comment period ends, we will review all comments received 

and make appropriate changes before finalizing the documents. 

 

Facility information 

Located in Longview at 3400 Industrial Way, Hasa receives sodium hypo-

chlorite (bleach) in bulk tank trucks, off-loads it to bulk storage tanks, and 

repackages it into one gallon bottles for shipment.   

 

Wastewater is discharged to Nippon Longview’s wastewater treatment 

facility. After treatment, Nippon discharges their wastewater through 

Outfall 001/002 to the Columbia River. 

Send written comments to: 


